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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1810, as introduced, requires all utilization review entities contracted to perform prior 

authorization services for Medicaid plans to meet the requirements of the Ensuring Transparency 

in Prior Authorization Act. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1810 modifies the requirements of utilization review entities contracted with the Oklahoma 

Health Care Authority (OHCA), requiring their prior authorization processes to align with the 

requirements of the Ensuring Transparency in Prior Authorization Act. 

 

OHCA anticipates the measure to affect the managed care entities and is working to determine 

the potential costs. As OHCA provides feedback to potential costs, the impact will be updated. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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